
 

  
Member  

 

 

 

 
 

AFTER 103 YEARS, MAUREY IS GOING GRAY! 

 

 

Maurey Manufacturing will be changing our standard color from black 

to gray on sheaves and painted timing pulleys in the coming months.  

As this is a running change there will be a time over the coming year 

where you may find both of these colors in stock.  The gray powder 

coat meets the same exacting finish standards that the black color 

powder coat provides.  The change will be more consistent with other 

similar products that are currently in the marketplace. 

 

As always, we appreciate your business. 
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